QUEENHILL MEDICAL PRACTICE

PPG ACTION POINTS AND PLAN UPDATE 

PPG MEETING WEDNESDAY 22ND OCTOBER 2014

Action point 1

Actively promote our PPG and focus on reaching a wider demographic representation of our practice population.

Start and promote a virtual PPG 

Plan:

Staff and PPG members will actively promote the PPG at the practice flu clinics.
Staff and PPG members to hand out PPG newsletters at the flu clinics.
Kelly to put in place a virtual PPG.

Kelly to contact PPG member that do attend PPG meets and invite them to join the virtual group.
Staff will display posters in the waiting room and on the website.

Staff to encourage newly registered patient to join the virtual PPG
Action point 2
To improve our appointment system and look at DNA rates and ways of reducing these rates by means of using text messaging reminders, advertising and a message on the telephone system advising patients to cancel any appointments no longer needed.

Plan:
Ensure patients are aware that appointments are available and bookable in advance. 

Practice staff to actively make patients aware of our online service for appointments and prescriptions and encourage sign up.

Staff to display posters in the practice waiting areas, and add information to registration packs and the practice website.

Practice to provide data collection slips at reception and online - asking patient for contact details (for email and text messaging reminders)

Add message to the telephone system to asking patients to be sure to cancel unwanted appointment.

Add message to the telephone system suggestion patients sign up for  our online appointment and repeat prescription service.

Action point 3
To reduce unnecessary A&E attendances through education and prevention, promote other urgent care services, staff to advertise appropriate use of services using posters and leaflets and promote practice services.

Plan:
The Practice is to advertise the appropriate use of A&E services using posters and leaflets and our website.
Promote the services available at Purley Memorial Hospital especially the minor injuries department.

PPG plan to do more first aid courses.

Staff and PPG group to hand out vaccination leaflets at flu clinics to encourage the up take of pneumococcal and shingles vaccination. 

Promote the use of our new Blood Pressure machine – encourage patient to use it (to monitor hypertension and increase early detection)

Have BP information leaflets available.

Promote NHS health checks.

Action point 4
Continue the Groups fundraising activities and look at the possibility of purchasing and wheelchair for patient use.
Mary is planning to sell hand make greeting card at our Flu Clinic.
